Here is a link to some good do’s and don’ts for writing to government officials. Be sure to personalize and customize your letter as much as possible and feel free to use or restate some of the talking points in the following sample letters.
http://usgovinfo.about.com/od/uscongress/a/letterscongress.htm
Write the President!

Address the outside of your letter to The President like this:

The President
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W.

Washington, DC 20500

Make sure your return address on the envelope.
Begin your letter with this salutation:

Barack Obama

The President

The White House

Dear Mr. President:


My name is _________, and I reside in ____________________.  I hope you’ll agree that it’s time for America to establish a more balanced approach to managing our nation’s forests.  (State briefly why you are personally interested in this topic.)  

Responsible harvesting of trees based on sound forest management practices can:

· save jobs in the forest products industry, 
· provide desperately needed revenue for local school districts and county governments, 

· reduce the frequency and severity of uncontrollable  forest fires, and 
· help control insect infestations that are destroying our trees at an alarming rate all over the country.   
Responsible harvesting of our nation’s timber resources also saves energy. Scientists estimate that lumber manufacturing consumes just 4% of the energy used by all raw material manufacturers. Steel and concrete manufacturers consume 56%.  You might be interested in knowing that producing a steel stud requires 21 times more energy than a wood 2 x 4 and releases 15 times more sulfur dioxide. And producing concrete emits up to 3 times more carbon dioxide, carbon monoxide and hydrocarbon when compared to wood production.  

I applaud our U.S. Forest Service’s commitment to collaborating on multiple uses of our forests, but unfortunately responsible timber harvesting is becoming more and more difficult due to over regulation and excessive restrictions placed on loggers.  And quite frankly, a lack of funding for the U.S. Forest Service is preventing it from fulfilling its obligation to employ proven forestry management practices such as responsible timber harvesting and reforestation strategies. Did you know that the U.S. Forest Service has not completed the annual “Reforestation and Timber Sale Improvement Report” since 2004?   
We all want healthy, productive forests, Mr. President.  Please help us ensure a more balanced and well- funded approach to managing this precious natural resource so that the 1 million workers employed in the forest products industry can continue to support their families. 
Sincerely,

(sign your full name)
